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While I support abolishing the time change, I oppose remaining on standard time. I 

am strongly in favor of remaining on Pacific Daylight Time.  

 

As someone who works a “normal” 9:00-5:00 job like the majority of people do, I 

strongly prefer having as much daylight as possible after work is over. I feel like it 

would be very helpful to my mental and emotional state to feel like I am not literally 

working my entire day away.  

 

Please get rid of the time change, but please to NOT make us remain on standard 

time. Thank You! 


